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Newlyweds Spend Honeymoon

with the Freshmen
Cindy & Joe Persinger, Reg. Directors (VA)

The September 23rd performance of the Four Freshmen was
held at Virginia Western Community College in Roanoke,
Virginia. The attendance was a few seats shy of a full house.

Attending this performance, after Hurricane Isabel came
ashore on September 18th and 19th in the Outer Banks, North
Carolina, were Kari and Jack Barnes of Kill Devil Hills, NC.
They had just gotten married, survived the hurricane and drove
all the way to Roanoke, Virginia to see the Freshmen! With
them, they brought their marriage certificate in hopes of getting
the guys to autograph the front!

The FF were told the story and during the performance
acknowledged the newlyweds and dedicated the song
“Skylark” to them. At the end of the night, Jack and Kari
joined the FF Society and the guys all signed their marriage
certificate. It was so impressive that a young couple would
drive that far to spend part of their honeymoon, especially
right after a hurricane! We welcome them to the Society and
look forward to seeing them at more concerts! Thanks to the
Four Freshmen for making their night! We're sure it's one
the newlyweds will never forget. Congratulations Kari and



